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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 8:43 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: No rate increase to FP&L to fix Turkey Hill.

Please place the following email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 20170007-EI. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
From: Peggy Black [mailto:reboundpeg@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 09, 2017 7:18 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: No rate increase to FP&L to fix Turkey Hill. 
 

Florida Power & Light receives a very large rate of return from its 
customers because their shareholders claim they take "risks". 
However, whenever their so-called "risks" turn to actual losses, 
they run to their bought and paid for friends at the FPSC and get 
them to stick us ratepayers with those losses. It is time for FP&L 
shareholders to bear the losses of their "risks" themselves. Please 
oppose this rate request by FP&L.   
 
Margaret K. Black 
3199 Royal Birkdale Way 
Port Orange, Florida 32128 




